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Dear Parent,

The King’s School House Christmas Dinner will be held on the following dates:

¢ Monday 30 November Newton
e Tuesday 1 December Burleigh
e Wednesday 2 December Foxe

e Thursday 3 December More

e Friday 4 December School
e Monday 7 December Curteis

The price of a Christmas lunch will be £3.80 and includes all the trimmings, crackers and some fun games.
All payment needs to be made using the online payment service at www.parentpay.com, unfortunately no
refund can be offered on the Christmas dinner. Students who require a vegetarian option should make this
request on ParentPay. Any questions relating to payment should be made to the Finance Office.

We have been fundraising for the House system this year and it would be greatly appreciated if you were
able to make a small donation towards this. Any payment above the £3.80 charge for the dinner will be
added to your son’s House and go towards the House fundraising competition.

We feel that this annual Christmas event is a lovely way to round off the term, so it would be great to see
as many students joining us for their Christmas dinner as possible. Places are limited to 80 students per
House and will be allocated on a first-come first-served basis.

Please ensure that your payment is made before Friday 13 November.

Yours sincerely,
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J Henry and D Roberts
House Co-Coordinators
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